CABRILLO NEWSLETTER — APRIL 8, 2022

Hello Cabrillo Families -

I hope you are well. This week at Cabrillo, the halls are filled with music! Right now, as | write thison a
Thursday morning, the fourth graders are putting the finishing touches on their “Gold Dust or Bust”
performance. We are so excited to bring this back after many things were cancelled for the last two
years due to covid. Further down the hall, Mark Unbehagen, our amazing music teacher is playing
music with students using metallophones, glockenspiels, snare drums and toms. Mr. U goes to one
school per week to work with 3™ - 5t graders and Cabrillo’s day is Thursday! Today they are playing
music that students have written as part of their mystery box challenges. It is wonderful to hear!

This week we held the trimester two honor roll party for 7t" and 8" graders. Honor roll is a grade point
average of 3.0 - 3.9. The Principal’s honor roll is a perfect 4.0 GPA. It’s fun to celebrate some of the
great positive things that our students do, and they definitely deserve this recognition.

Spring break is coming! (April 18 — 22). When we return on Monday, April 25" we will start the CAASPP
state testing. We’ll be testing several grade levels per week and plan on finishing in four weeks. We
know that once June hits - our students will be thinking of end of year activities and dreaming of
summer - so we’d like to get this done before Memorial Day!

The district will be providing covid tests for your child’s use - right before we return from spring break.
They will be coming home next week so you can ensure that when you send your child back to school
on April 25th, they’re healthy and ready to go!

It is time again to get your thoughts on your family school relationship. Helping students do their best
in school requires a team effort. Parents, students, and schools all play important roles in this process.
To help all of us learn how to make your child's schooling experience as positive and beneficial as
possible, please give us your honest, thoughtful responses to the questions within this Panorama
survey. The deadline to participate is April 15" and the link is here, in blue. Thank you in advance.

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/pacifica/1924581615/surveys

Happy weekend, everyone!
Sincerely,

Annie
Annie Flores-Aikey
Principal
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